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Field Trip Permission Slip 

Dear Parents, 

From time to time in addition to the in-class studies that your children receive, a 
complementary out-of-class learning experience that helps the content of the classroom 
become more meaningful is offered.  

This permission slip will allow your child to participate in learning trips that teachers may 
schedule during the regular hours of the school day, from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm. While you 
will continue to receive information on any upcoming learning trips that are scheduled 
during class periods, you will not need to sign a permission slip once you have signed, dated 
and returned the bottom portion of this letter to the elementary classroom or secondary 
homeroom teacher. Special learning trips that take place outside of regular school teaching 
hours (after school or on weekends) will continue to require an additional permission slip 
and your signed permission.  

We hope that this simplifies the permission slip process. We look forward to an exciting year 
that will include meaningful learning trips for all involved.  
 
Sincerely, 

Timothy Schlosser 
Head of School 

All-Year, In-Class Learning Trip Permission Slip 

I give my son/daughter _____________________ from the _______ grade,    

permission to participate in all learning trips that will be scheduled during the regular school day 

(between 8:30 am – 3:30 pm).   

_______________________________________            _____________________ 
        Parent/Guardian Signature        Date


